
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

August Newsletter 
JULY REGULAR CLUB TOURNAMENT RESULTS SHELL CREEK 

1st Place – John Hodgin  #10.15 

2nd Place – Dave Cramer  #8.95 

3rd Place – Lori Snow  #8.35 

BIG BASS 

Lori Snow  #5.57     Dave Cramer  #5.03 

MINI BUCKS #1 (HORSESHOE CHAIN) 

1st Place – Don Waston  #6.08 

2nd Place – Marty Robinson  #5.45 



3rd Place – Ed McFall  #4.84 

BIG BASS 

Marty Robinson  #2.65 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

Anyone interested in fishing Mini-Bucks there are still four 

qualifying positions open.  The second qualifying tournament 

will be held on August 13th at Horseshoe Chain 

Just a reminder that during these hot summer months it is 

critical that anglers take appropriate actions to ensure their 

health and safety while on the water, be sure to hydrate 

adequately and utilize necessary skin protection.   

Any assistance members may be able to provide in securing 

sponsors for or, in marketing, the upcoming Sheriffs Open 

tournament this November is greatly appreciated 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a club shirt please see Lori 

Snow  

Welcome new member John Belcastro and welcome back Ed 

McFall 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on August 1st, at 730 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 



Our next club tournament is on Sunday, August 6th on Lake 

Kennedy 

Mini-Bucks #2 is on Sunday, August 13th at a location Horseshoe 

Chain 

Everyone have a great rest of the month and see you at the 

next meeting 

 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


